
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Mosquito Fogging 
 

Due to mosquito numbers, Council will be undertaking mosquito fogging on the 
following days. 

 
Thursday   3rd October 2024   from  6:00am – 9:00am 
Thursday   3rd October 2024  from 6.00pm – 9.00pm 
Friday   4th October 2024   from  6:00am – 9:00am 
Friday   4th October 2024  from 6.00pm – 9.00pm 
Monday  7th October 2024   from  6:00am – 9:00am 
Monday   7th October 2024   from  6:00pm – 9:00pm 
Tuesday   8th October 2024   from  6:00pm – 9:00pm 
Wednesday  9th October 2024         from 6.00am – 9.00am 
Wednesday  9th October 2024   from 6.00pm – 9.00pm 
Thursday   10th October 2024   from 6.00pm – 9.00pm 
Friday   11th October 2024   from 6.00am – 9.00am 
Friday   11th October 2024   from 6.00pm – 9.00pm 

 
 
Residents are asked not to become alarmed at the sight of smoke-like mist/fog during 
spraying; and are encouraged to stay indoors with their doors and windows closed 
while fogging is taking place and until the fog has dispersed.  

 
For the information of all residents, the chemical being used in the mosquito fogging 
is Natural Pyrethrum Insecticidal Concentrate mixed with diesel. 
 

 

If you have any medical concerns, please contact the Boulia Primary Health Care Centre 
on 

 4746 2300 during Clinic hours or 000 after hours. 

If you have any queries, please contact 
Mr Ron Callope, Foreman Roads and Utilities Services 0427 163 773 

 
 
Kaylene Sloman 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  


